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Convention for the Safeguarding of the Intangible Cultural Heritage

Comments on the terms of reference of the Subsidiary Body

PHILIPPINES
With reference to your letter dated 2 March 2011, the Commission wishes to convey its concurrence with the Terms of Reference of the Subsidiary Body tasked to examine nominations to the Representative List of the Intangible Cultural Heritage of Humanity. 

While it is regretful that the Body is only able to review a limited number of nominations per year, we believe that its structure and composition allow for an objective, comprehensive and competent review of nominations. 

